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I strongly OPPOSE SJR 33. 

 

Progression is not always progress. Progress (change) is not always good. 

Sometimes conservation of good ideas, and principles upon which our state and 

nation were founded, is life-giving and healthy. This is one of those cases where 

conservation is infinitely better than "progress." The Oregon Constitution, like the US 

Constitution, is amendable. But it was never meant to be an ever-changing amoeba, 

conforming to every special interest cry for "equality" and the ever-growing demand 

for license to murder babies and enjoy the same benefits as married couples (using 

the age-old definition of marriage understood by every culture throughout all of 

human history). I am not opposed to same-sex anything. But legislating (condoning) 

murder of unborn humans and codifying "equal rights" to same-sex couples, basically 

redefining the age-old covenant of marriage, is not progress. It is hedonism, and in 

the modern extreme, is blood lust. America (and Oregon) will crumble if allowed to 

conform to every whim of hedonism and multiplication of baby murder. 

 

Vote No. Keep Oregon safe and sane for all. 


